Tarzana Neighborhood Council Budget Requests July 21, 2021 Meeting

Item 7. Request for name badges, business cards and name plates. Total amount \$350.00

At the last election 4 new members were elected to our Board, in addition there is one empty unfilled seat. All Board members should have name badges, name plates for public meetings and business cards. Also, some existing board members might have used up their business cards that were previously purchased and/or lost their name badges. \$350.00 is an estimate for this cost.

Re: TNC Badges

Jeffrey Mausner

Mon, Jul 5, 10:06 AM (10 days ago)

to harveygoldberg

Hi Harvey. Hope you had a good Independence Day.

So far, 5 people have asked for badges. That will come to \$74.75. It's possible others may discover that they can't find theirs, so let's assume 10 at most. I think "not to exceed \$150" will cover it.

Thank you. Best regards, Jeff

From: Jeffrey Mausner >

Sent: Wednesday, June 30, 2021 2:21 PM

To: harveygoldberg **Subject:** TNC Badges

Hi Harvey. I hope you and Joyce had a good vacation.

At the TNC meeting last week, we talked about getting TNC badges for new members and those who have lost theirs. So far, only Isabel and Matthew have said that they want one, but I think Michon and Daniel will as well. Also, people who have lost theirs. I'm going to send around an email to see who else wants one. The price has gone up 45 cents to \$14.95 each. 3.1 % inflation, not bad. Could you please put this on the agenda for the next Budget Committee meeting?

Best regards, Jeff